
 
 

 
 

 
                                 5699 King St., Lincoln, Ontario L3J 1N5     (905) 945-5416 

 
 
 
The WNSS Student Support Request Form is closed for the 2024-2025 school year.  
 
Timetable Changes: 

If you wish to make changes to your timetable for next year:  

Please note that the Guidance department will be addressing appointment requests starting 

the week of August 25th. Timetable change appointments will be in-person for the week of 

August 25-28th and will be first come, first served. We will not be acknowledging email 

requests. Please see schedule below:  

 

Schedule:  

Monday, August 25th: 8:30 am – 2 pm – Grade 12  

Tuesday, August 26th: 8:30 am – 2 pm – Grade 12/11  

Wednesday, August 27th: 8:30 am – 2 pm – Grade 11 

Thursday, August 28th: 8:30 am – 2 pm – Grade 10/9  

 

Once school starts on September 2nd, students will have to make appointments through the 

online appointment request form like usual. Students are expected to follow their existing 

timetables even if they are waiting to meet with guidance for changes.  

  

Timetable requests will be addressed according to the following priority:  

• unresolved conflicts  

• summer school results that impact this year's timetable  

• Post-Secondary program needs  

• new registrations  

• level changes  

• All other appointment requests, including those for course changes, will occur once 

these have been addressed 

• We are unable to switch MSIP classes and teacher change requests 

• Most classes are currently over capacity therefore some change requests will not be 

possible at this time 

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience. 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Summer School: 

If you need help with summer school: Summer school starts on July 2nd. If you signed up for a 

summer course you would have already received an email from PRISM to your DSBN student 

email account saying you were signed up for a course. You most likely will not hear anything 

else from your summer school teachers until July 1st. Your class will appear in your D2L on July 

2nd.  

 

Summer school questions for in-person learning can be sent to ace@dsbn.org. Summer school 

eLearning inquiries can be sent to eLearning@dsbn.org. 

 

New Student Registration: 

To register for West Niagara Secondary School please fill out the online registration form: 

https://www.dsbn.org/register  

You will be contacted by our Vice Principals once they have processed your registration.  

 

New International Students (born outside of Canada) Registration: Please contact the DSBN 

Welcome Centre https://www.dsbn.org/welcome-centre/welcome-centre-home-page  

 

Please note that West Niagara Secondary School is over capacity with a waitlist of students 

wanting to register with us. 
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